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308-120 Vernon Ave., Kamloops, B.C. V2B 1L6 - September 15, 2016 
 

EXECUTIVE FOR 2016-17: 

 

PRESIDENT: Janessa Boomhour 250-318-8512 whatdoyouthinkitis@hotmail.com 
VICE-PRES: Sandi Trueman 778-472-2008 sgtrueman@shaw.ca 
TREASURER: Dave Gilmour  250-682-4090  dwgilmour@shaw.ca 
SECRETARY: Steve Edgar 250-376-9568 s-edgar@shaw.ca 
PAST PRES: Sandi Trueman 778-472-2008 sgtrueman@shaw.ca 
DIRECTORS: Carl Ottosen 250-372-7751 cjlottosen@telus.net 

 Gary Harker 250-573-1886 gharker37@gmail.com 
 Dana Manhard 250-573-6024 dmanhard@shaw.ca 
 Denis Biron 250-573-5640 dlbiron@telus.net 
 Les Eliason 250-573-2277 icarve2@hotmail.ca 

 

MENTORS LIST FOR 2014-15: 

 

Don Ingram (250) 828-0813 Cabinets, Small Boxes & Router 

Carl Ottosen (250) 372-7751 Tool Making, Sharpening, Wood-turning 

Mike Pease (250) 573-4892 Lathe Metal & Wood, Tool & Knife Making 

Gary Harker   (250) 573-1886 Toy Making, Shop Set-up, House Construction 

Dave Rawson (250) 828-2881 Woodturning, Sharpening & Tool Setup 

Herb Kimmel (250) 372-5447 Scroll Saw 

Derry Appleton (250) 828-2966 Wood Turning 
  Anyone wishing to be included here, Phone Steve @ 250-376-9568 

 
WELCOME TO THIS MONTH’S NEWSLETTER: 
 

Hi everyone. Last night was our first meeting of this season and it was attended by quite a few members, and 
one guest/member…..  
Janessa, our new chairperson was inducted to her position and Sandi passed the gavel to her and the meeting 
went on without a hitch, other than Mike P. not being able to do  his planned demo… Sorry Mike… 
So, now on with the newsletter…. 
Steve. 

 
CALL TO ORDER: Sandi Trueman & Janessa Boomhour 
 

• Sandi called the meeting to order at 1905 and began the meeting with a report of the last two items 
from June and July. (BBQ & AITP) 

• Year-End BBQ: Everyone had a very enjoyable day and the Silent Auction table did a great job in 
raising a bit of money for the Guild. 

• Art In The Park – July 1st; we also did a great day there too where the total money raised from both 
events totaled $1500.00. 

• A special thanks to Ann Rurak for organizing the BBQ festivities out at Dana’s place. Thanks again 
Dana & Natalie… 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS & REQUESTS: Sandi Trueman 
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• The old Keg location on Summit Dr. owners have offered us all the salvageable wood from their 
upstairs, and in appreciation of his giving us the opportunity to harvest this wood, we have a card for 
all who partook of the wood salvage to sign… 

• Sandi knows a fellow who has purchased a Shop Smith and wants someone who has experience to 
help him figure out how to work it properly.  Any volunteers? 

• The Down Town Art Market; There is space for us to show and sell our pieces in this market if 
interested. As we’re members of the Kamloops Arts Council, we are allowed to show here. Ken 
Rood is the contact there. < www.branchestobowls.com > 

• Sandi knows of the Vic-Mark rep and if you need info, contact Sandi… 

 
JANESSA TAKES-OVER MEETING: Janessa Boomhour 

 

• Thanks to all who supported me in the election last spring…. 
 

 

 

 Sandi & Janessa – prior to start of meeting  
  

• Introductions around the room… Visitor/New member (6th day in Kamloops) Warren James. 
 

NEW BUISNESS: Janessa B 
 

• There is a new business in town, and they’re called “ITR” Interior Tool Repair. A couple of our 
members have already used them and are happy with their results. 

 

 

 
  Jerry Gauthier’s new business card – address correct 
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• Judy Swayne need help with her front stairs as her husband is losing his strength in his legs and is 
having trouble getting up their front 8 steps on their home, and she would like some help in solving 
this problem before the snow flies… Any volunteers? 

• Tom Bundic is looking for a vintage motor for his vintage drill press. ¼ to 3/4 hp would do. 
Anything in between would be great too. If you know of anything contact Tom < 
geniusoftheheart@gmail.com >… 

• Dave Agar brought up the problem of personal wood lathes being transported and used at our demo 
days and the handling of them does them no good. He suggested that we, the Guild, purchase a set 
(2?) portable lathes to be used at these demo days… Something for the Guild to think about before 
we come up on next Demo Day… ie, July 1st, 2017, or sooner if KMS phones us…. Dave and Sandi 
both stated they would NOT be bringing their machines to any more demo days. 

 
SHOW & TELL: Beth-Marie Murphy 

 

• Sandi Trueman: building memory boxes for the RIH Maternity ward for lost babies mother’s to 
have…. She has 10 that will be ready by next week; the hospital has run out as of today. We could 
use more volunteers to make boxes… 

 

 

 
 

• Denis Biron: Medallions made from centers of bracelets that Tom Bundic helped the members make 
two years ago… Birch Burl turned platter. Beautiful pieces.. 
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• Carl Ottosen: Birch Burl Bowl – turned and finished… Beautiful. 

 

 

 
 

• Dave Agar: RIH Silver Maple turned bowl.  Beautifully finished…. 

 

 

 
 

Meeting adjourned at 2045 

Next Meeting, October 5
th

, 2016 
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